
  

From: elizabeth paul [ 
Sent: July 3, 2012 1:59 PM 
To: mayoro; Dilkens, Drew; Jones, Ron; Valentinis, Fulvio; Halberstadt, Alan; Sleiman, Ed; Gignac, Jo-Anne (Councillor); 
Hatfield, Percy; Marra, Bill; Payne, Hilary; Maghnieh, Al; clerks 
Subject: fluoride-free 

 
Dear Windsor Council, 

 
I have been aware of the risks associated with ingesting fluoride for some time. I have 3 small children and wish that their drinking and 
bathing water was free of this toxic substance. I'd also like to enjoy local restaurants knowing the water used is fluoride-free. Please 
vote to end this practice. 

 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Elizabeth Paul DC 
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